
 

 

 

September 27, 2024 

 

 

 

Sub: Update on appointment of Independent Director – Interviews Status  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is in reference to the Disclosure filed dated August 10, 2024, informing therein the 

completion of term of one of the Independent Directors. Post that, we are in receipt of 

certain calls asking for the status of the appointment of an Independent Director. 

Accordingly, the Nomination and Remuneration Committee of the Board is in a process of 

conducting interviews for appointment of Additional Director (Non-Executive 

Independent Director) of the Company. A suitable candidate, as and when recommended 

by the Nomination and Remuneration Committee to the Board of Directors shall be 

appointed as Additional Director (Non-Executive Independent Director) of the Company 

after the conclusion of the ensuing Annual General meeting. 

 

This is for your information and record please. 

 

Thanking you, 
 

For PG Electroplast Limited 

 

 

 

(Sanchay Dubey) 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

To, 

The Manager (Listing) 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

 

Scrip Code: 533581 

To, 

The Manager (Listing) 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), 

Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Scrip Symbol: PGEL 
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